

Chapel Chat

The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School

Issue 12 Circulation: 184 Date: Friday 13th July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our big event this week was Sports Day which was held on Wednesday. It was fantastic to see so many parents and carers attending and encouraging their children. Thank you for all of your kind comments about the organisation of the day. I was really proud of all of the children they all 'had a go'. A particular thanks must go to all of the staff who supported the morning and afternoon activities and gave encouragement to the children.

On Sunday we took a group of children to the School Games held at the Meres Stadium in Grantham. This is a county wide event celebrating sport and competition from across Lincolnshire. The children competed in the right spirit and behaved impeccably.

Our Year 1 children also did the school proud with excellent behaviour on their visit to the Strawberry Fields this week. On Thursday it was great to see the progress the Year 2 children have made in their writing. There were some super diary entries in the role of George from George's Marvellous Medicine.

Unfortunately I have no need to end the newsletter in my now customary encouragement for the England football team—let's hope the game tomorrow is exciting and it's not as long before our next semi final.

Graham Almond—Headteacher

Diary Dates

Friday 13th July 2pm

Y6 Afternoon Performance for Parents

Tuesday 17th July

Reports issued to parents

Friday 20th July 2.30pm

Y6 Leavers' Assembly - Parents welcome

End of Term 6 3.15pm

RAF Rocketeers

On Tuesday Year 6 had a visit from the RAF Rocketeers. They designed and then tested their own rockets! The children really enjoyed the experience. Our thanks must go to the RAF personnel for their support and encouragement.









Summer Journals

Next week in school each of the children will be given a summer journal. This is an exercise book that they will start to work in next week and then will be able to bring home for the summer holidays. If they have some spare time they could do some drawing or some writing in their book. They could tell us about their holidays or interests. It is not compulsory and the whole book does not have to be completed. I am



sure the children's teachers in September would love to see the work the children have produced. There will be some rewards for the best efforts. As always we love it when adults at home get involved and support.

Sports Day 2018

Reception and Key Stage 1 Winners

		Speed Bounce	Javelin	Long Jump
Reception	Gold	Charley	Finley	Harlow
	Silver	Rylee	Otis	Bella
	Bronze	Zak	Tommy E	Otis
Year 1	Gold	Daisy	Mia	Daisy
	Silver	Kye	Neveah	Jackson
	Bronze	Jake	Allisssia	Maise M
Year 2	Gold	Christopher D	Jack	Reuben
	Silver	Jake	Kristoffer	Jake
	Bronze	Addison	Addison	Shaqeel











Key Stage 2 Winners

, ,					
		Speed Bounce	Long Jump	Sprint	
Year 3	Gold	Chase	Archey	Archey	
	Silver	Archey	Buddy	Ashlee T	
	Bronze	Ashlee T	Ashlee T	Kian	
Year 4	Gold	Annalise	Byron	Byron	
	Silver	Esmee	Tyler	Max	
	Bronze	Max	Taylor	Annalise	
Year 5	Gold	Bradley	Tony	Bradley	
	Silver	Ellie	Lauren	Dylan	
	Bronze	Luna	Dylan C	Luna	
Year 6	Gold	Amiee-Leigh	Aiden	Joe	
	Silver	Jaydan	Georgie	Aimee-Leigh	
	Bronze	Tia	Brandon	Aiden	